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President’s Message |

The Long Istand Corvair Assnciation show on September
o0th was a huge success! We had more cars than we've
had in years, more than 30 in fact, including 2 Greenbrier
Van and a Rampside pickup. in addition, we also had a
Consulier GTP-LX race car, which was once owned by the
legendary racer, inventor and Corvair customizer John
Fitch.. Wepassived some great ads in Newsday prior to
the event as well as radio mentions on one of the most
popular stations in the ared...CBS 101.1 FM. No doubt
the promotion heiped us with a nice crowd who enjoyed
looking at our beautiful cars under sunny skies. We also
signed up 6 new mémbers.. that is'a BIG dealll

Clearly we are an association on the move! There are
exciting times aliead for us, with more activities planned
and more ways we will be exposing people to the one and
only Corvair. Each of us needs to be an ambassador for
this brand, Share your passion for this car with others as
we look to grow our ranks and keep as many Corvairs on
the road. as possible.” That is our mission...and we'll all
have a great time along the way.

Special thanks for Saturday’s show go to first our
members, thank you for your continued support. 1 worsld
also like to thank: Phillip Singer for donating signs and
banners to LICA, Kathy Diamond for helping tally up our
votes . placernent of ad in Newsday and taking pictures at
the show, Bill Tynan for donating breakfast for the car
show, helping to write many of our promotion erails for
the event, and getting aiftime on CBS 101.1 FM, Joe i
Chiarelia for taking pictures and creating donation cang;
Michel and Litiane Paroz for donating items for our raffie,
Steve Sassi for coordinating items for our coffee, Al

Goldberg for counting and depositing all our donations for -

the show, Cathy Sunden for ordering and picking up the -
trophies, and Vic Clausen for being & very supportive
Vice President and taking care of many items for the show
with me. We have a great board and our membership
continues to grow. ‘ -

if you are new to our club, welcome. As i mentioned
hefors, we are on the move and our membership
continues to increase and for that | thank you.

Your President,
Matthew DePace

'Board of Directors
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John Sunden .
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Membership Update

By Steve Sassi -

We currently have 68 members in: ﬂm Lang
island Corvalr Assoclation. - And with two
promises to joln we may break 70 membars for
the first ime In many years. Let's km up t&m
goﬂd mcmmng work. ‘

Birthdays

‘SeanGalvin . 5
Allen Simpzon 14
Blike Tesmacher 15
Milke Andrigo - 17
Stan Johngen - 30

Anniversaries
Linda & Howayd Arbey

Kathrine & Walter Weigand' 8.
Reike Andrigo & Jim Philips

Vice President’s mmg&

Thenarmsumswmdmduwn andrrmtnfma
shows and events are now past us, However we
stit have a thing or two up our sleeve. In memaory
othCAmambmandfﬁandsnwgm we hold
sche for

sunday, m 26. We will megtatthe Yaphank
Del nk Ave, Yaphank LIE  exi 67
amum:! . Coffes and bagels on VP Vic. We
then plan to taka a lefsuraly towsr up to the B

Shoie, and wind our way to Oyster Bay, to have
furich in-a local restaurant and maybe enjoy.4 littie
walking around that beautiful North Shore
comimunity, maybe hoping for a Billy Joél siting,
We all look forward to seeing you there. .. -

Water pumpers and guast ridefs are all For sale:
welcome. et :

UCASELL LICABUY

Bubmrtted?byw — Many Corvair and other parts
important Notice | |
Next general meeting at *
Marjorie Post Park, © % Tools etc., call Flo at 516 931 7867

~Qptober the 8th at 8pm o ‘-

~ and memorabilie,
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A big-thank you for Kathy Diamond
for filing John Sunden big shoes
on the Secretary's report.

A big thank you also to all your
texts, cards and phone calls. | am
now recuperating at home and
hope that after that | can walk and
resuming Corvair functions.

! had my wife drive me to the LICA
Corvair show and was impressed
by the amount of cars present, not
only the quantity but also the
quality. | am sure it was a very
difficult task fo choose the best in
show and all other trophy winner
as weil.

4 LICA Corvairs attended the Boy
Scout Peconic show.

Secretary’s Report

 Septemnber 11, 2014

By Kathy Diamond, filling in.  Wishing John Sunden a
speedy racovery,

Also, Michel Paroz was missed, too, at this month's
meeting. The meeting opened with & salute to the flag
by President Matt DePace. Matt mentioned that he
visits a Corvalr member once a month.  Matt brought
in various pieces of merchandise for sale by previous
owner Joe Gries, who passed away last year
Proceeds split club/mermber (Mrs. Gries).

Mati mentioned our updvming Sept. 20th show,
should be very exciting and that breakfast and lunch is
heing provided by LICA.

Vice-Prag. Vic mentioned the Hollockville Farm
show (north of Riverhead) on Sun., 9/28 and anyone
interested meet at Dunkin Donuts, by the traffic circle
in Riverhead. 9 a.m.

Tech Talk by Vic, showed us what a shot'tie rod looks
like in Riverhead and that Bill gat a replacement from
Mars Ao in Bay Shore, N.Y. Vic also showed us a
gas {ank off a Rampside that had scouring and coating
dona, (1o avoid problems with Qél'c's) in Post Jefferson,
costing about $250. ‘

Vic aiso told us about Bl and his {rip 0 Watkins
Glenn in the Fingerlakes reglion by Seneca Lake.

Stephen Sassi noted 58 members now. Welcome
new Members Kevin Cody (July), also David Payne,
who owns a8 '82 convertible. Steve also mentioned San

- Diego Corvair Club invited us to thair show Oct. 24-26.

{| cah only dream!)

Treasurer, At Goldberg reported $3,220.10 as of
/11114,

September's meeting was atiended by 11 mambers,
no

Corvairs,
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T Some of the LICA show winners. .

Last minute add
New 61%69 .F.uel pump for sale

| carried this pump as my spare, but | now run an electric pumpwnth a pass true
cartridge in the stack housing. :

This is a new, never installed. Clark’s unit fOr 1961 t0 1969 engmes Clark has
them for about $60 + shipping now. How does 540 sound

‘you should carry a spare
Terry Stafford

v (631)682 0832




Island Corvair Association
This is the official publication of the Long Istand Corvair Agsociation. ~ ~ ~ =
Long Istand Corvair Association (LICA) is a chapter of the Corvair Society of America (CORSA),

Inc. Meetings for LICA are held on the second Thursday of sach month at Marjarie Post Comminity
Center in Massapequa, New York. Meeting time starts at 8:00pm and generally goes until 10:00pm..

~Everyone is welcome to join our ciub. Additional events and activities are held throughout the year
which can be found on our website. Membership to LICA is $25.00 per year, payable in April. ~

Long lsland Corvair Association- LICA
Email; longisland@corvair.org
Website: www.corvair.arg/chapters/iongiskand

Directions to Marjorie Post Park

From the West From the.East.

LIE exit 44 south to Route 135 LIE to exit 49 south & -

Exit 5 south Massapegua | Route 110 to the end

Directions| Make a left on 27 Sunrize highway Merrick Road. Make a right

Our meetinl To Unqua Road. Make a right Go fo Massapegua
Park entrance on right ’ Right into:Ungua’ Road

: : Entrance to the Park on faft




